
 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. PAUL BOULEVARD FIRE DISTRICT 
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Election of the St. Paul Boulevard Fire 

District located in the Town of Irondequoit, in the County of Monroe, State of New York, 

will be held on December 10, 2024, between the hours of 1pm and 9pm at the at the 

firehouse at 433 Cooper Road, Rochester, NY 14617. 

 

The purpose of the Annual Election will be to elect one Fire Commissioner for a five-

year term commencing January 1, 2025, and ending December 31, 2029.  Secondly, there 

will be a Proposition granting permission to the  Board of Fire Commissioners of St. Paul 

Boulevard Fire District the sell the real property commonly referred to as Quint 150. 

 

All residents of the St. Paul Boulevard Fire District, who are duly registered voters with 

the Monroe County Board of Elections or before November 18, 2024, shall be eligible to 

vote. Candidates who wish to have their names included on the ballot shall file a petition 

with the Secretary of the Fire District at 433 Cooper Road, Rochester, New York, 147617 

no later than twenty days before the election.  

 

By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

St. Paul Boulevard Fire District 

Edward J. Riley, Secretary 

Dated November 06, 2024 

 

 


